
St Aloysius College (Autonomous) 

STAFF ASSOCIATION REPORT 2023-2024 

 Introduction: 

 The staff association of our esteemed institution has been actively involved in organizing 

various events and programs to facilitate better communication, interaction, and bonding among 

the staff members. The association’s new office bearers took charge on 5-10-23. 

Farewell Program 

A farewell function program was carried out by sending a letter of gratitude to Dr. Vishanz 

Pinto and Dr. Priya Shetty for their service to the college. 

 

Guest Talk 

 Dr. Manuel Tauro, the resource person, provided information about member requisitions 

and outlined the benefits of the credit society. Dr. Narayana Moolya presented details on 

the facilities available through the employees' housing society. Additionally, Dr. 

Chandrashekar Shetty shared insights on the Fr. Leo Fund. 

 On 19/03/2024, Mr. Murali and his team from Mandovi Motors addressed the association 

members, providing an overview of the plans for purchasing a car and special offers 

available to St. Aloysius College staff members 

Portrait Unveiled 

Dr. Vishanz Pinto, who served the college as the Head of the Department of History, his 

portrait unveiled by the Vice Chancellor  Rev. Dr. Praveen Martis, SJ on 15-11-23. This event was 

organized by the Staff Association in recognition of his service following his superannuation. 

Felicitation to VC  

The St. Aloysius Staff Association felicitated the new Vice Chancellor, Rev. Dr. Praveen 

Martis, S.J., on 21/03/2024, at 10:00 AM in the conference room.  

The Staff Association warmly welcomed both the newly recruited staff members and those 

who have recently achieved their NET/SLET qualifications or earned their Ph.D. degrees. 

Staff Association Day 

Staff Association Day is planned for April 13th, 2024. Ms. Kavitha B. will serve as the 

convenor for the day. On this occasion, family members of the staff are invited to participate in the 

program. 

Staff Association Day is a special event dedicated to celebrating the contributions and 

camaraderie of staff members within the institution.  

The Staff Association warmly invites family members to join in the festivities, fostering a 

sense of community and togetherness. 



Various competitions were held, including badminton, singing and dancing. Staff members 

are encouraged to actively participate in these events. This is an excellent opportunity for everyone 

to engage with their colleagues and loved ones, foster team spirit, and have fun. 

Staff Picnic 

The staff picnic on January 7, 2024, at Realx Leisure Park in Brahmavar, was a well-attended 

event, expertly coordinated by Mr. Sagar Shetty and Ms. Ashwini. Their meticulous planning ensured 

a successful and enjoyable day for all the staff members. 

Conclusion  

The Staff Association is dedicated to organizing a range of events and initiatives that 

enhance the well-being of its members, fostering their active involvement and support. We eagerly 

anticipate many more such activities in the future.  

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


